USFS hosting meeting about
Incline land

The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit will
host an open house Dec. 21 to discuss the proposed management
of 1,138 acres above Incline Village.

The meeting will be from 3-6pm at The Chateau, 955 Fairway
Blvd., Incline.

The Forest Service is seeking comments on the proposed Incline
Management Plan, which proposes project-specific activities to
establish National Forest System standards for streams and
habitat, recreation, road and trail management under the LTBMU
Land Management Plan. The planning effort also proposes a
Forest Plan amendment to modify a portion of the project area
from a general conservation management area to a backcountry
management area.

For more information on the project and how to comment,
contact Ashley Sibr at 530.543.2615 or asibr@fs.fed.us.
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